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Tidings from the East!

St. John's Sunday will be on June 27th this year at the St. Paul Lutheran Church (51490 Laurel Rd, South Bend, IN). The service 
is at 10:15am. Please try to arrive by 10:00 so that we can be seated together. I will be at the organ that morning.

We had our last stated meeting before going dark for the summer on June 3rd. The next stated meeting is September 2nd. 
Details regarding dinner will be provided prior to the meeting.
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Sisters and Brothers,

The Roman philosopher Seneca said “Every new beginning comes from some other beginning’s end”. It is so with Eastern Star 
as well. As Brother Fred and I say farewell, Sister Beth and Brother Max will start a new beginning. A new beginning with new 
projects and events for us. A new beginning post-Covid. And most of all, a new beginning with a“Symphony of Faith and Love”. 
We wish them the very best as they travel this year and represent our Chapter.

Past Deputies will meet on June 23rd at 11:00 AM at Miller’s Dutch Kitchen, 700 North Tomahawk Trail, Nappanee. The meeting 
will give us a chance to honor our new District Deputy, Sister Judy Lewis! The meeting is a beach theme so feel free to dress for 
the beach! If you want to go but need a ride, please contact Barb Woods at 928-814-6200.

The installation for our new corps of officers will be on July 6th at 7:30 p.m. with a carry-in salad bar to follow. Please bring a 
salad to share. Dessert will be provided. We look forward to hearing their plans for the new year. Let’s pack the sidelines and 
wish them a joyous new beginning!

Blessings!

Barb

The Lodge and Star will be working the Lakeville Lions food booth at the 4-H fair this year on Monday, July 5th. We need 
volunteers to work from 11:00am-5:00pm and 5:00pm-11:00pm. Please call Chris Rowe at 784-8948 to volunteer for a shift.
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Message from the Worthy Matron

Message from the Building Committee

Dates to Remember:

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Sun St. John the Baptist Worship Service at St. Paul Lutheran ChurchJun-27 @ 10:00am
Mon 4-H Fair Lion's Food BoothJul-5

Mon 4-H Fair Lion's Food BoothJul-5
Tue Stated Meeting and Installation of Officers - Carry-in Salad BarJul-6 @ 7:30pm


